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CITY OF PUEBLO, COLORADO 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

PROJECT NO. 17-005 (CI1703) 
 

Outlook Blvd. & Wills Blvd. Street & Storm Sewer Construction 
 
 
 
1. Article 1A – Invitation for Bids has been revised to change the bid opening date as follows: 
 
 The City of Pueblo will receive sealed bids up to the hour of 11:00:00 AM (MT) on the 22nd 
day of February 2017, at the City’s Purchasing Office, 230 South Mechanic Street, Pueblo, 
Colorado, 719-553-2350. 
 
An Addendum No 2 will be issued to respond to contractor’s questions. 
 
This Addendum No. 1 to the above project shall become a part of the Contract Documents, and 
shall be binding in all respects. 

  
Information contained in this Addendum No. 1 shall supersede any information presented in the 
specifications.   

 
The bidders shall permanently affix this Addendum No. 1 to the Contract Documents and 
Specifications so it will be turned in with the bid.   
 
The undersigned bidder acknowledges receipt of this Addendum No. 1. 
 
Received by:   

 
Firm Name:   
 
Address:   
 
Date:                  
 
Phone:   Fax:   
 
E-mail:   
 
 


